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33 Session of the UPR working group

Recommendations by Finland to Norway
6 May 2019
Mr. President,

We commend Norway’s strong commitment to human rights both at home and in the multilateral sphere.  We appreciate the transparent and inclusive manner Norway has nationally prepared the UPR review.   
Finland wishes to make the following two recommendations:

1) First, Finland recommends Norway to consider further strengthening gender sensitive training of lawyers, prosecutors and judges to support their capacity in criminal cases involving gender-based violence, including rape and other sexual violence. It is positive that the Government intends to establish groups with expertise on domestic violence and sexual abuse in all police districts and to develop a national strategy on capacity building in the field of violence and abuse.
2) Secondly, Finland recommends Norway to consider further measures for enhancing opportunities for women with minority backgrounds to enter the labour market. Finland welcomes the plan of the Government to draw up a strategy for a more gender-balanced education system and job market.

Thank you.
